National Capital Region Transportation Planning Board
777 North Capitol Street, N.E., Suite 300, Washington, D.C. 20002-4290 (202) 962-3310 Fax: (202) 962-3202 TDD: (202) 962-3213

Item #5

MEMORANDUM
November 19, 2008
TO: Transportation Planning Board
FROM: Ronald F. Kirby
Director, Department of
Transportation Planning
RE: Additional Letters Sent/Received

The attached additional letters sent/received will be reviewed along with other letters sent/received
under item #5 of the November 19" TPB agenda.

Attachment
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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

FREDERICK COUNTY, MARYLAND

Winchester Hall ® 12 East Church Street ® Frederick, Maryland 21701
301-600-1100 @ FAX: 301-600-1849 ® TTY: Use Maryland Relay

www.co.frederick.md.us

November 10, 2008

The Honorable Phil Mendelson, Chair

National Capital Region Transportation Planning Board
Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments

777 North Capitol Street, N.W., Ste. 300

Washington, DC 20002-4290

RE: Street Smart Campaign

Dear Chairman Mendelson:

On behalf of the Board of County Commissioners, | am writing in
response to your letter regarding the National Capital Region Transportation
Planning Board’s Street Smart campaign.

During a recent meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, the
Board discussed your letter and decided not to provide a five-cent per capita
funding contribution to the FY 2009 Street Smart campaign due to fiscal
challenges facing Frederick County at this time.

Please feel free to contact our office should you have any questions
regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
OF FREDERICK COUNTY, MARYLAND

By: QKM // 4{5145”_

Jan H. Gardner, President

JHG/jmg
cc: Board of County Commissioners
Ronald A. Hart, County Manager
Barry L. Stanton, Assistant County Manager

| [ i-‘;f‘»ﬁ' Ronald Kirby, Director, Transportation Planning, Metropolitan

H Washington'qwhcil of Governments
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CITY OF MANASSAS
VIRGINIA

MAYOR

Harry J. Parrish II
Office of the Mayor CITY COUNCIL
9027 Center Street Andrew L. Harrover, V. Mayor
P. O. Box 560 Marc T. Aveni
Manassas, Virginia 20108 J. Steven Randolph

Steven S. Smith
703/257-8213 Jonathan L. Way
703/365-2060 fax Mark D. Wolfe

CITY MANAGER
Ociober 29, 2008 Lawrence D. Hughes

CITY CLERK

Andrea P. Madden
Mr. Mark Rawlings, Chairman
TPB Technical Committee
Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments
777 North Capitol St. NE — Ste 300
Washington. DC 20002

Re: Appointment to the TPB Technical Committee

Dear Chairman Rawlings:

I am writing to request the appointment of Mr. Nichalos Gardner as the staff representative for
the City of Manassas to the National Capital Region Transportation Planning Board Technical

Committee.

[f you have questions about these Committee appointments, feel free to call me.

Sincerely yours,

cc:  City Council Members
Lawrence D. Hughes, City Manager
Mike Moon, Utilities Director
Nichalos Gardner, Assistant Public Works Director

Virginia Municipal League Achievement Award Winner 2004
Washingtonian Magazine Best Place To Live 2002



